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THE WEEK AT A GLANCE 

WC: Monday 10th February 2020 

 YR & Y1 Woodland Work 

 Y2 warm outdoor PE kit  

 Valentines Disco 6-7.15pm 

 Return after school club interest form 

 Y4 Feb £32.50 Pioneer due this month 

 Breakfast Club monies due today 

 Return of parents evening forms 

 UU need kitchen roll/toilet roll tube 

 Football Club Y3&4—3-4pm 

 UU & MU Trips—packed lunch 

 UU Dinner Money w/c 24/2-9.30am 

 Football Club Y1&2—3-4pm 

 No Art Club 

 UU visit DSHS for music concert (am) 

 No Radio Club 

 Dodgeball 3-4pm 

 Break Up for half term 3pm 

 

Our Governors have been busy this week with both a teaching 

and learning committee meeting and full governors meeting tak-

ing place. We had two very productive sessions and welcomed 

our new Associate Governor Mr Parmar to our team, who is also 

a parent at Hindlip School. We will introduce Mr Parmar fur-

ther in our “all about me” slot shortly! On Wednesday our Y1 

children enjoyed our Cluster Gym Festival, as you can see from 

all their smiles in the photos overleaf. We have lots of trips 

next week linked to our topics so we are keeping the children 

very busy! The Valentine Disco is coming up but so far numbers 

are very low, we will only be able to run this if we have at least 

30 children by the end of Monday so please get your name on 

the list ASAP! Finally our latest Radio Club episode is due to go 

on our website shortly, keep an eye out and have a listen as it is 

excellent! Well done children.   

                   Have a great weekend, Mr. Gromski. 

Valentines Themed Disco 11/2—6pm—7.15 pm 
Payment taken at the school office—£2.50—no tickets 

but a list of names collated. If your child would like to 

attend please drop and go at 6pm  at the rear hall doors 

and collect at 7.15 pm. Friends will collate emergency con-

tact details. 

UU Rugby Kit 
UU will be playing Rugby outside with Worcester Warri-

ors every Friday afternoon starting on 28/2. They will 

need warm clothing, tracksuit/joggers, old trainers, hat 

and gloves. Any questions see Mrs Turner. 

Governors—All About Me  
My name is Jeff Porter. I am a 

Foundation Governor for Hindlip 

and Tibberton.  I have been the 

Minister of Fernhill Heath Bap-

tist Church  since 2003. The 

Baptist Church is involved in 

many local activities including 

litter picking and coffee morn-

ings. We also support refugees in Bidi Bidi and work close-

ly with Happy House School, both in Uganda. I regularly 

support the “Open the Book” team on Wednesdays for the 

Hindlip school assembly. 

MU & UU Trip 12/02 
The coach for MU will leave at 9.15 am (not 8.30 am as 

originally planned) The coach for UU will leave at 9.30 am. 

MU should wear Uniform. UU should wear uniform on top 

half and warm bottoms with comfortable walking shoes.  

All children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and 

coat for both trips. All children will return by 3pm. No 

spending money is required for either trip. Any questions 

please see your child’s class teacher. Achievements 
Congratulations to all those children who received Head Teach-

er, writing and value awards this week.  

UU-DT—10/02 
Apologies for the short notice but UU children need a toilet 

roll tube/kitchen roll tube each for Monday 10/02 please. 





A small group of Hindlip 

and   Tibberton children 

took part in a literacy 

workshop at Witton Middle 

School last week 


